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I believe there is a need to restrict foreign ownership for national security of supply to Australia. There
would also be a loose of revenue as foreign companies can sell to them selves at very low prices destroying
our markets and evading sales taxes and gst etc. the free trade agreement already work against us as all
other countries subsidise the growers. we have seen the almost total lose of manifacturing in australia. we

will become tenants in our own country .






